
 
 

11th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are really excited to have two choir events coming up soon. The first is the Summer Fair on 
Saturday 5th July 2025. The performance for the choir will be at 12:00pm so we would like the 
choir to arrive for the performance at 11:50am. For this performance we would like the children 
to wear their ‘popstar’ outfits. 

We have also been invited to take part in ‘Bradfest’ a Sheffield version of Glastonbury where 
Bradfield Secondary School students perform as solo artists, choirs, groups and bands to produce 
a music festival which lasts from the early afternoon, right through into the evening. We will be 
singing with other schools from our Peak Edge family so will be performing as a Peak Edge choir.   

This event is also taking place on Saturday 5th July 2025 and the choir will be performing at 
2:30pm in Bradfield Village Hall. There is no expectation for your child to attend both events but 
it would be great to see you there if you can make it. We will be having a short rehearsal 
beforehand at 2:00pm so we would ask children to arrive no later than 1:50pm and to meet 
myself and Mr Willatt inside the hall. Again the children will be wearing ‘popstar’ outfits for the 
event. We want to make sure they have enough time to rehearse and get ready for their 
performance on stage. We envisage the performance finishing by approximately 3:00pm. Tickets 
for the event are free and are available by completing the form below. If you don’t want to 
watch the performance, please make sure you are in the close vicinity of the venue in case of 
emergency.  

We look forward to seeing you at one or both of these performances. 

Thanks 

Mrs C Sutcliffe  

 

 

 

 



 
 

Bradfest Music Festival- Saturday 5th July 

 

FAO Mrs Sutcliffe 

My child _________________________________ in ________________________ class would  

like to take part in the school summer fair                            Please tick as appropriate 

and/ or ‘Bradfest’ Music Festival on Saturday 5th July  

I can arrange for my child to be at Bradfield Village Hall for 1:50pm on that day for their 
rehearsal. Children performing in the choir do not need tickets. 

The performance starts at 2.30pm. Please could I have ___________ free tickets for the Peak 
Edge choir event. 

Contact details of an accompanying adult for the day of the event: 

Name of the adult: ___________________________ 

Contact number: _____________________ 

Signed: ______________________________ 

Print name: _________________________ 

 

 

 


